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REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
CITY OF BROOKINGS
January 5, 1971

The Planning Commission met, but due to the lack of a
quorum no official business was transacted.

Those Commissioners present were Chairman Jack Holte,
Jerry Ross and Cal Gorte. Those absent were Bill Landis
and Richard Olsen. A vacancy remains on the Commission
due to the resignation of Rush Long to assume the office
of Councilman.

Developers of a proposed Mobile Estates Subdivision, Glenn
Rogers, Milton Mittelman, and Richard Davis, presented and
discussed their proposal with the Commission. The area of
proposed subdivision is bounded by Arnold Lane, Fifield
Street and Mill Beach Road.,
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